
Request for Choir Participation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

[Insert Church Name] 

[Insert Church Address] 

Dear [Insert Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express our interest in having the choir 

participate in the upcoming church service scheduled for [insert date and time]. We believe that 

music plays a vital role in enhancing the spiritual experience of the congregation. 

We are excited about the possibility of sharing our music with the church community and would 

love the opportunity to discuss this further. We are flexible with the songs and can adapt our 

performance to align with the theme of the service. 

Thank you for considering our request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Blessings, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position, if applicable] 

[Your Contact Information] 


